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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

"Summer vacation: the perfect opportunity to recharge, rejuvenate, and come back 

stronger. Let’s make it a memorable one for our children" 

 

 
We are super excited to inform you that despite the busy academic schedules of 

our students, we have squeezed in some time for them to enjoy some quality time 

with their friends before school breaks out for the vacations. The school is 

organizing a 'Summer Soiree' for the Preparatory & Middle wing (grades III - 

VIII). The details of the party are given below. 

 
 

Day & Date: Friday | 26-05-2023 
 

 

PARTY PLAN 

*Book Browsing 
 

“A Reader’s Paradise” by Scholastic is currently going on in the school. Students will 

visit the book fair and experience the joy of reading together. This session is designed 

to help them to explore a variety of books that cater to different interests and subject, 

wherein they can discover educational resources, fiction or non-fiction novels, or 

books on specific topics. 



*Happy Meal 

We are planning a ‘class potluck’ where children can bring their favourite snacks 

from home (E.g. noodles, fries, burgers, smileys, pasta, bhelpuri, chips, cakes, etc.) 

and enjoy them together with their buddies. 

 
*Da-One Sports & Fitness Session 

 
Da-One will be taking Sports & Fitness Session for our students. The fun sports and 
fitness activities will provide not only physical benefits but also a chance to socialize, 
relieve stress, and enhance their overall well-being. Children will have an exciting 
session that will leave them feeling energized and fulfilled. 

 
Please Note: 

 Students will come to school in their regular school uniform. 

 It is a ‘non-academic’ day for students, so they don’t need to carry their 

books and other study materials. 

 They should only carry their almanac and a rough notebook. 

 The school timings for Friday, 26.05.2023 will be 07:45 am to 12:45 pm.  

Buses will ply accordingly. 

 Parents of supervision students to pick and drop their wards as per the time 

shared.  
 
 
 
 

We request your support and cooperation in this regard. 

 

 
Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 


